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Anne (4 day week) 

 

* I continued contacts with Uhaul, All Safe Lock and Key, and related contacts for Gum Shoe Issue 

62, Richard Case Nagell.  On Thursday I developed information that Nagell had and still has a rental 

unit in Tucson, Arizona.  Tom handled the matter from that point on. 

 

* FINCEN continued to send results from Issue 23 inquiries completed prior to the government 

shutdown (our liaison team was furloughed.)  I spent much of the week entering this information in 

Gum Shoe. To update you on this issue, we have contact information (addresses and in many cases 

telephone numbers) for 44 of the 134 Church Committee names; for 129 of the 268 HSCAnames; for 

33 of the 45 Pike Committee names, for 5 of the 13 Clark Panel names; for 2 of the 39 Rockefeller 

Commission names; and for 27 of the 52 Warren Commission names. 

 

 

Dave 

 

* Sent letter to Patsy Paschall concerning a possible donation of her film. 

 

* Followed up with Thomas Young and Owen Laughlin concerning the Charles Bronson film.  

Neither has returned the telephone messages we left. 

 

* Received a new record for the JFK Collection, a report written by Los Alamos Laboratory detailing 

its analysis of the Nix and Zapruder films. 


